
 
 
 August 12, 2004 
 
 

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 1486 
 
 

To All Members of the Bureau: 
 
 

Re:  BUREAU FILING NO. 214 
 

PROCEDURES USED TO ESTABLISH LOSS COSTS FOR 
TEMPORARY STAFFING CLASSIFICATIONS 

 
Please be informed that the Bureau has submitted a filing proposing 
changes in procedures used to determine loss cost values for the 24 
temporary staffing classifications which had been created effective 
December 1, 1995.  The proposed effective date for this filing is April 1, 
2005, which would make these changes effective concurrent with the 
Bureau’s next annual loss cost filing. 
 
A copy of this filing is available on the Bureau website, www.pcrb.com.  
 
 
  Timothy L. Wisecarver 
  President  
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Remember to visit our web site at www.pcrb.com for more 
information about this and other topics. 

 


